
To	whom	it	may	concern,	 

This	letter	is	to	state	that	the	revised	manuscript	(manuscript	type:	editorial)	submitted	
to	the	World	Journal	of	Gastroenterology	with	the	title	"The	emerging	space	for	non-
polyethene-glycol	 bowel	 preparations	 in	 inflammatory	 bowel	 diseases-related	
colonoscopy:	 veering	 toward	 better	 adherence	 and	 palatability!"	 and	 authors	
"Raffaele	 Pellegrino	 and	 Antonietta	 Gerarda	 Gravina"	 was	 reviewed	 by	 Dr	 Raffaele	
Pellegrino,	MD,	holding	English	level	3	proficiency	of	the	Common	European	Framework	
of	Reference.	 

This	 revision	 determined	 the	 basic	 language	 editing,	 including	 correcting	 grammar,	
punctuation,	and	syntax,	performed	normatively	with	the	best	efforts.	 

Kind	regards,	 

Naples,	6	November	2023	 

 
 


